

The Hyalite Highlights—February 5th, 2015

Dates to Remember:

Feb. 10th—PAC meeting from 6-7:30pm—Childcare and pizza provided for the kids

Feb. 11th—Band/Orchestra Concert @ 10:45-11:30am for parents of 5th graders—look for more info to come home w/ your child

Feb. 16th—No School K-12

Feb. 18th-5th Grade Wax Museum from 9-10:00 am in the Hyalite Gym

Feb. 20th—Family Movie Night—Please note the change in date—more details to come

Feb. 26th—Steam Club—after school until 4:40pm

March 7-15th—No School—Spring Break

April 9&10th—No School

May 25th—Memorial Day—No School

Bohart Ski Day Schedule for 3-5th graders

Mrs. Pitts--------February 5th Mrs. Cech---------March 2nd Mr. Waldo------February 9th Ms. Phillips-------March 5th Ms. Covington-----February 11th

6th Grade Registration

Mrs. Lackey-----February 23rd

SMS and CJMS will be hosting registration/parent nights at their schools, to get your 5th graders ready for Middle School. **SMS's will be a parents only** night from 6-7:30 pm on Feb. 12th and **CJMS' will be for parents and students** from 6:00-7:00 pm on Feb. 17th. If you have questions, please call Sally Owen (SMS) at 522-6422 or Wendy Fedock (CJMS) at 522-6304. Fliers with more information should have come home with your child last week. Please make sure and attend the Parent night at the school where your child is zoned to go. Hope to see you there.

Snowshoe Days will be Feb. 18th, 19th, & 20th here at Hyalite School. Each class will have a scheduled 1hour session. You should have received a flier home last week with the day and time that your child's class will be snowshoeing. If you do not have access to Sign up Genius, and would like to volunteer for your child's class or any class, please call Ashley Henigman at 582-6829 or Alyssa Herbst at 582-6841.

Foundations Corner:

Common Area Review for February is: The Hallway

- Walk quietly in the hall
- Keep your hands and feet to yourself
- Stay to the right
- Voice Level: 0

Skill Builder for February is:

Giving a Compliment

- Make eye contact
- Make a positive statement
- Include their name, if you know it

Accepting compliment

- Make eye contact
- Do not disagree with the compliment.
- Thank the person.

Parents, for those of you who are planning on sending flowers, candy or balloons to your child on Valentine's Day, we will be keeping those items in the office for the day. We will have your child come down and take a look at them and then ask that they stop by to pick them up before they leave. We want to be sensitive to those students who don't get things sent to them. Thank you for your understanding.



Parent Place • Partnership Project • Girls for a Change • Child Advancement Project (CAP) • Parent Liaison

Have You Made Your Spring Break Child Care Plans?

It won't be long before school will be out for spring break (March 9-13). If your plan is to work as usual, do you have a plan for your kids yet? Bozeman has some fun opportunities for vacationing students who need a place to be for the week. Check these options out.

The Y will offer A Never Never Land Adventure Spring Break Camp the week of March 9. Children in kindergarten through 5th grade will enjoy inventing, building, crafting, and swimming. The fee is \$35 for members and \$40. for non- members per day. Financial assistance is available. Call 994-9622 or register on line at www.gallatinvalleyymca.org

Bozeman Parks and Recreation is providing Spring Break Staycation for children 6 – 10 years old. It will run from 7:45-5:30 daily at the Lindley Center and will offer art, cooking, sports, outdoor adventures, and swimming. The fee is \$35 per day for Bozeman residents and \$50 for non-Bozeman residents. You can call 582-2290 or register on line. Scholarships are offered for Bozeman residents only. Apply at Beall Park from 8:30-4:30.

The Childrens Museum will have their 2014 Spring Break Extreme Science Camp from March 9-12 for 5-11 year olds. You can sign up for all four days or choose the schedule that works best for you. The fee is \$50 per day for members and \$55 per day for non- members. Times are from 9-3 daily. Call 522-9087 to register.

Artsplot's Spring Break Camp will run from 9-3 pm Monday through Friday of vacation week for children 6 and up. Please bring a lunch. The fee is \$50. per day. You can choose to attend any or all days. Call 587-8424 to register. Scholarships are available by request.

To find a camp that is a good fit for your child and family, feel free to ask questions about their philosophy as well as policies regarding discipline and communication with parents. Be honest about your child's special needs or behavior. Your well informed choice will ensure a happy spring break for your child and just as important, for you!

For more tips on spring break activities and/or parenting strategies, contact your Parent Liaison, Cindy Ballew, at Thrive at 922-4235.